
 

 
 

November 1, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Mike Mann, 
Public Works Director 
City of Boerne 
402 E. Blanco Rd. 
Boerne, TX 78006 
 
 
Re: Bid Recommendation- Esser Rd. Electrical Feeder Project (18BRN3002)  
 
 
Dear Mr. Mann: 
 
At your request, we have evaluated the labor and material bid for the Esser Rd. Electrical Feeder 
Project (18BRN3002). 
 
Bid documents were publicly opened at 10:00 a.m. on October 22nd at the City of Boerne Public Works 
office.  Bids were received from Grays Power Supply and Canyon Power Solutions. 
 
The apparent low bidder is Grays Power Supply with a bid of $345,855.97.  Grays Power Supply bid did 
not include a unit cost for Traffic Control; however, Mr. Gray confirmed, in conversation with Ryan Bass 
on October 29, 2019, that Gray’s Power Supply would provide all Traffic Control.  Otherwise, both bids 
were complete and met the requirements outlined in the Notice to Bidders. 
 
Schneider Engineering recommends that the contract be awarded to Grays Power Supply who submitted 
the lowest qualified bid for the project. 
 
Please call me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gregory Baumbach, P.E.  
 
TX Reg. #: F-1594 
 
GWB/tls 


